
Monoclonal
Antibody 
IV Therapy 

Administering Monoclonal  IV Therapy 
Monday, February 14, 2022

Monoclonal Infusion will not be o�ered again 
until Wednesday, February 23, 2022.

Monoclonal Antibody Therapy is available to anyone, 
ages 12 and up, who have a positive 

COVID-19 test and are high risk for progression to 
severe COVID-19, including hospitalization and death.

UPDATE

**ATTENTION!  Monoclonal Antibody Infusion 
services are limited due to supply and sta�ng 
shortages. The eligibility for the Monoclonal 

Antibody Treatment has become more stringent. 
Please contact our Infusion Department at 

843-758-0044.**


